
From: Robert White <quailrr@metrocast.net> 
Sent: Friday, September 08, 2017 3:16 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass 
 
Robert White 
229 Brook Rd 
Sanbornton, NH 03269 
 
September 8, 2017 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
As a resident of New Hampshire I hope the SEC will accept Northern Pass's certificate.  As a former Air Pollution Control 
engineer, I know the status of our electricity generation facilities and the resulting need for inexpensive, clean and 
reliable electricity. I encourage the committee to accept project's certificate to ensure our future electricity 
requirements.. 
 
Thank you. 
Sincerely, 
Robert White 


